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Director of Finance Report

Our shows have now expanded to include overseas judges, which has resulted in some financial losses.
However, using the Kumeu venue has helped minimize these losses. Despite small increases in show entry
fees, our bank balance has remained steady, with the registry just covering the show-related losses.

At this time, the Director of Finance has not proposed any further price increases for the year.

A reminder: It is essential to include a clear reference when making payments to ensure your payments are
accurately processed. Please specify what you are paying for and send confirmation to the correct person.
If the name on your bank account differs from your membership name, be sure to include your name in the
reference. We continue to receive unclear payment references, which can cause delays.

Since banks no longer provide the account numbers payments come from, if you require a refund, please
email your account number and the reason for the refund to Finance@catzinc.org. Refunds will be
processed after confirming eligibility.

I'd like to take this opportunity to acknowledge and thank the volunteers who assist in setting up and
taking down the shows, as well as those who help in other ways. Your contributions are greatly
appreciated.

Additionally, we value and thank our show sponsors for their ongoing support.
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